[bookmark: _GoBack]									April 5, 2012 
School Board Members:
 I am respectfully writing this letter to request maternity leave.  My due date is in the summer and I will not be returning October 15th.  If this changes for any reason I will contact my supervisor, Mrs. Deb Brown.  

Thank You,
Diane Scott
5th grade teacher    
